Jennifer Jones - thank you for your gift

From:

Yvonne Lai <yvonne@nccpeterborough.ca>

To:

<jjones@peterborough.ca>

Date:

2017-11-03 3:02 PM

Subject:

thank you for your gift

Attachments: 1297741793363_ORIGINAL.jpg

Dear Jennifer,



Thank you for your gift to the New Canadians Centre in memory of Becky Rogers on behalf of the Peterborough Public Library Board.

Becky was a tireless advocate for immigrant integration, diversity and multiculturalism in our community. She was a dear friend and valued partner.

She is leaving an enormous space behind her both professionally and personally, but she also leaves a Peterborough that is more diverse, inclusive and welcoming for newcomers than the one would be without her work.

We thank you for your generosity and look forward to continuing our work to provide community leadership to ensure cultural integration in a welcoming community as a tribute to Becky's legacy.

Best regards

Yvonne Lai, PhD Director, Community Development

New Canadians Centre Peterborough 221 Romaine Street, Peterborough, ON, K9J 2C3 Tel: (705) 743 0882 ext. 234

Fax: (705) 743 6219 nccpeterborough.ca

Follow us on Facebook & Twitter

Join us in Choosing Hope today!

Charitable Registration number: 119091940RR0001